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Dear Foundation Parents/Carers                     30th November 2018 

 
Weekly Newsletter 

 
We have had an excellent week in Julia Donaldson class. The children are very excited to do their Nativity Performances 
next week and have been working really hard.  
 
In the outside area this week the children have been playing some wonderful games. They are really enjoying ‘What’s the 
time Mr.Wolf’ and have even started exploring telling the time on our giant clock.  
 
During number time we have been looking at estimating, counting a total group of objects when in two groups and number 
formation. The children have really impressed us and have even been extending their number knowledge during their own 
choosing time!  
 
In phonics we have been learning the last few sounds nk, ng, x and qu. We have now taught all of the set one sounds and 
the children shall be reassessed today.  
 
The children have been learning their lines and songs for our upcoming Nativity so well that we decided that today, they 
would perform to the school. They were amazing!  We are enjoying learning about the story of Jesus. We are really looking 
forward to sharing the story with you on Monday and Tuesday. If you have not yet collected tickets, please do so.  
 
Reminders:  
  
Please can you ensure you have returned your ‘Pennywell Farm’ permission slip as we need these by Friday the 7th at the 
very latest. Thank you.  
 
Dates for the diary:  

● 3rd and 4th December - Foundation Nativity 1:30-2:30pm  
● 13th December - Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day  
● 17th December - Class trip to Pennywell Farm  
● 21st December - Last day of term     

 
We hope you all have an amazing weekend.  
Miss Palarm and Mrs Shaw  
 

 


